
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 October 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 THORRINGTON SCHOOL – TRAFFIC SAFETY 
 
  The Board was in receipt of a letter from the Thorrington School Board of Trustees advising of a 

recent review undertaken by a consultant on behalf of the school, regarding the safety of pupils 
travelling to and from the school. 

 
  Staff from the Transport and Greenspace Unit indicated that they were aware of the research 

outcomes and as a consequence, were working with the school on the matters identified. 
 
  The Board decided: 
 
 (a) That the letter from Thorrington School be received. 
 
 (b) That the school be advised by correspondence that the Board records its understanding 

of the issues contained in the survey findings and notes that those matters are being 
addressed between the Council and the school. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


